> ucts. compared to the existing sufficient competitive adva Phase II results did not sug Later the company entere

years of work in flam

-

8

required phase III studies p approval. The strategy wo finalised with the partner.'

additional partner to comple and Rheoscience intend to s would depend on the brea the labelling sought fee from the regulators. Dr R ment on the status of the ressaid, "Additional clinical s an agreement with Rheos for taking the research for However, the company in a

Cinca! triv